NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

POLITICAL VICTORY FUND

11250 Waples Mill Road Fairfax, Virginia 22030



September 20, 2010

The Honorable William L. Owens Post Office Box 1575 Plattsburgh, New York 12901

Dear Congressman Owens:

On behalf of our nearly four million members, the National Rifle Association Political Victory Fund endorses your candidacy for reelection to the U.S. House of Representatives in the 23rd congressional district of New York. Based on your solid pro-gun voting record in Congress, you have <u>earned</u> an "A" rating from the NRA-PVF in this election.

As a member of Congress, you have demonstrated a proven and consistent commitment to our Second Amendment rights. You signed the pro-gun congressional amicus brief in the *McDonald* case, arguing that the Second Amendment guarantees a fundamental right that protects all Americans. We also appreciate your cosponsorship and support for legislation to force much-needed reform at the federal Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives. Finally, we appreciate your cosponsorship of the national Right-to-Carry reciprocity bill which would allow any person with a valid state concealed firearm carrying license or permit to carry a concealed firearm in other states.

Again, thank you for your unwavering support for gun owners, hunters and shooters in New York's 23rd congressional district. Good luck this year and we look forward to our continued relationship.

Sincerely,

Charles H. Cunningham

Director Federal Affairs